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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back after the half term holiday. The children all seem to have had a lovely break 
and have settled back into school very quickly. I have just shown a new family around who 
commented on how busy all the children were and what a hard working environment we have 
here. 
Dates for this half term will follow shortly. 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 4th June School starts back.  
Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 5th June Countryside Live trip for all KS2 children 

Wednesday 6th June Cricket Tournament for KS2 at Dunnington 
Swimming starts for Y5/6 
Open the Book in the Village Hall 

Thursday 7th June Friends of Naburn Meeting 3.15pm  

Friday 8th June 9am Fulford teachers visiting our Y6 children 
KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

 

Monday 11th June Sponsored walk/cycle ride for Malawi, keep collecting sponsors 
Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 
Friends of Naburn Meeting 3.15pm 

Wednesday 13th June  Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 

Thursday 14th June Small group of Y5 pupils to visit Fulford to work on maths 
Y5/6 Class assembly. Note change of date. See below 

Friday 15th June KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

 
Mathletics 
13 bronze, 2 silver and 1 gold were awarded at the end of last term. Well done everyone and 
special mention goes to Felix Dawson for the Gold! 
   
Y5/6 Class Assembly 
We have had to change the date of the Y5/6 assembly due to the fact that a group of Y5 
children have been invited to Fulford to take part in a maths afternoon. Sorry for the short 
notice, but we didn’t want the children to miss out on this opportunity. The new date is 
Thursday 14th June at 2.30pm in the Village Hall. 
 
Church weekend  
Thank you to those who were involved in organising the Church Weekend and to those who 
visited to see the exhibitions. There were some very positive comments about the standard of 
our children’s art work, so well done to the children too.  
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Friends of Naburn  
The Reception and KS1 Bun Sale on the day we broke up raised a huge £58.50. Thankyou to 
everyone who baked, bought and organised.  
Don’t forget the Family Fun Day on Saturday 30th June, from 12 until 4pm. More details to 
follow. 
We are still looking for someone or a team of people to run the stall at Naburn Gala on 7th 
July from 1.30 – 4pm. Please let Sarah Edmondson know if you are free to help. 
There will be two meetings coming up to plan future events. Please try to attend one if 
possible as there are lots of things coming up! The meetings are Thursday 7th June at 3.15pm 
and Monday 11th June at 3.15pm.  
 
Appeal 

If you, or anyone you know, has any child sized plastic tables or chairs that you 
no longer need, please donate them to school for our role play area. We need them as soon 
as possible. Please bring them in and give them to Mrs. Pemberton. They are going to be 
used in the Seaside Café and Ice Cream Parlour!      
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  


